February 5, 1984

~

Professor’ Demetrios Basdekis
State University College
Oneonta, New York, 13820

Dear Basdekis: *
My most sincere apologies for my delay in
acknowledging receipt of the copy of your “"Unamuno,
Ortega, Ferrater Mora" paper. I enjoyed the paper
very much when I heard it at Syracuse, and I have
enjoyed it even more with a leisure reading.

I understand that your paper, as well as all the
others read in Syracuse, will be eventually
published in as special 1issue of a scholarly
magazine devoted to Spanish literature. Jaume Ferran
has all the details.

Thank vyou again very much for your fine paper

Most cordially, .
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